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TOWN OF MONTVILLE

Office of the Mayor

310 Norwich-New London Turnpike
Uncasville, Connecticut 06382

December 11, 2000

Mz S, Derek Ph clps
Rxeeutive Director
Connecticut Siting Council
10 Franklin Sq ware

New Britin C1' 0605]

RE: Moneville Power [1. Petition No, 907

Dear M1, Phelps:

I'wnts informed by representatives of Montville Power that the copapaay is fling a letter wash the Counedl
requesting approval of the above named pertition for their biomass project including the relocation of the fuel
receiving area. I am pleased to cupport this change to their petition and urge the Council 10 approve the
project,

As stazed i the joint letter in the Council filed by mc and Montville Power on Qctobes 16, 2009,
Montville Power agreed to do a feasibility analysts oo whether or not the fucl handling arca could be moved.
The original lncation of the fuel handling area was very close to Lathrop Road and some of the neighbors to
this facility. As a result, both the nei ghbots and | were concerned about the view shed and noise 10 which these
neighbors would be exposed if the origioal location remaincd.

The new design goes a long way 10 addiess the concerns expressed by me and the peeple on Lathrop
Road. Tam pleased that Mantville Power has followed through on their commitment and has requested that the

original petidon be amended to reflect the new location for the fucl handling asea.

This project {5 impottant o the Town of Montville on several levels, I know the Council will make the
right dedlsion.

Sincerely,

Joseph W, _]askiewi
Mayor
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